Woodlake Elementary Community Charter

September 12, 2023
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians,

We encourage you to make a difference in the governance of our school by participating in this year's
English Learner Advisory Committee (ELAC). Listening, elevating, and acting upon the voices of our students
and community members promotes deeper engagement and improves our ability to serve responsively.

California Education Code 52176(b) states that all schools with twenty-one or more English Learner (EL)
students, not including Reclassified Fluent English Proficient (RFEP) students, are required to establish an
ELAC. The School Plan for Student Achievement (SPSA) is developed with the review, certification, and advice
of the ELAC and submitted to the SSC for inclusion of ELs in the SPSA. The ELAC consists of parents/legal
guardians of ELs, not employed by LAUSD.

We will hold orientation and election meetings for all interested in participating in ELAC. Please join us on the
following dates/times for the 2023-24 orientation and elections:

ELAC ORIENTATION ELAC MEMBERSHIP/OFFICER ELECTION

Date: Friday, September 15, 2023 Date: Friday, September 15, 2023

Time: 9:00 am Time: 9:45 am

Location: Library Location Library

Zoom Link: https://lausd.zoom.us/j/4348893849 Zoom Link:https://lausd.zoom.us/j/ 4348893849
ID: 434 889 3849 ID: 434 889 3849

Password: no password needed Password: no password needed

We hope you will consider attending these important hybrid meetings, so that we can collaborate with you
as a parent leader in the development of advisement regarding the English Learner component of the
School Plan for Student Achievement.

If you have any questions, please call Michelle Ogden or Stacey Boiles at (818) 347-7097 or via e-mail at
mlo6267@lausd.net.

Sincerely,
Amy Pedersen, Principal
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